
 

 

 

 

November 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
You are warmly invited to attend our forthcoming Sixth Form Open Evening on Wednesday 9th 
November from 5:30pm – 7.30pm.  
 
The evening will consist of the following: 
 
 A short presentation followed by an opportunity for you to meet and discuss subject choices with 

our subject specialists 
 

 Meet our Student Leadership Team 
 
 Explore our Pastoral support, post 16 induction programme and post 18 support.  
 
To book a place, please click on the link below: 
 
Presentation 1 – 5:30pm https://campion.applicaa.com/events/1 
 
Presentation 2 – 6:30pm https://campion.applicaa.com/events/2 
 
We very much look forward to meeting you on Wednesday 9th November 2022.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

Danielle Elliott 

 

Head of Sixth Form 


